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March 29, 2022 
 
RE: Extension request for Case 161207Z 
 
Growth Services Staff: 
 
Case number 161207Z was approved on February 21, 2017 to be rezoned to PUD, and went into 
effect on April 3, 2017. Based on Marion County Land Development Code 4.2.31 L. (3)- Upon 
written application, the Board may authorize extensions of any time period specified 
hereinabove, at any time prior to the expiration of such time period but each such extension shall 
not exceed one year at a time. Therefore, our client would like to formally request a one-year 
extension. Due to unforeseen situations and shortages our client was not able to proceed. They 
are now in a position to consider moving forward, thus needing a one-year extension. It is my 
understanding that the developer’s agreement has been terminated (16-DT6). Thank you in 
advance for your assistance in this matter. 
  

Please contact this office if there are any other concerns. Otherwise, please provide the date and time 
the BCC will consider this request. 
 
Sincerely; 
 
Jon Harvey 
Planning Technician 
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